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Mass Readings  

 
Saturday - 1 Jn 2:22-28/Jn 1:19
-28  
5:00 pm – Fr. Tom Vigliotta † 
 
Sunday - Is 60:1-6/Eph 3:2-3a, 
5-6/Mt 2:1-12  
 

8AM - CC Members 
11AM - Carl Huberty † 
 
Monday - 1 Jn 3:22-4:6/Mt 4:12
-17, 23-25  
5:30PM - John and JoAnn 
Toutkoushian † 
 
Tuesday - 1Jn 4:7-10/Mk          
6:34-44  
5:30PM - Eve Herrera † 
 
Wednesday - 1 Jn 4:11-18/Mk 
6:45-52  
5:30 PM - Healthcare Workers  
 
Thursday - 1 Jn 4:19—5:4/Lk 
4:14-22  
5:30 PM – Brenda Critch † 
 
Friday - 1 Jn 5:5-13/Lk 5:12-16  
10:00 AM - Elizabeth Snyder † 

Dear Catholic Community at UGA: 
  
Blessings in the New Year of 2021.  I’ve been reading a small book 
called “Christ in the Storm:  An Extraordinary Blessing for a 
Suffering World”. It’s about Pope Francis’ Urbi et Orbi blessing and 
Eucharistic service that he celebrated on March 27, 2020.  Did any 
of you see this on TV or internet? It was very powerful.  There was 
Pope Francis in front of St. Peter’s, basically by himself.  I’ve been 
in that square many times and it’s always been packed. It’s true that 
a picture is worth a thousand words.  In the midst of what felt like 
darkness, fear and hopelessness, was the Holy Father speaking of 
hope and reminding us that Jesus IS IN THE STORM.  He didn’t 
leave us.  So has been the year  2020. BUT now, we enter a New 
Year.  It’s a year full of promise with all of us hoping that this new 
year is a better kind of different.  So, HAPPY NEW YEAR OF 
2021. May it be a year filled with hope, promise and rebirth.  
  
In Christ, 
  
Fr. Fred 

 

CENTER  SCHEDULE 
 

 

Mass 

Monday-Thursday  5:30PM 

Friday        8AM 

Saturday         5PM 

Sunday       8AM, 11AM 
 

* Student Masses (4PM, 6PM) will return Sunday, January 17. 



 

Director  
Fr. Fred Wendel  

frfred@ccatuga.org   

 

Assistant Director  
Fr. Brian McNavish 

frbrian@ccatuga.org 
 

Administrative Assistant 
 Jenni Toutkoushian                             

stewardship@ccatuga.org 
 

 

CSA Administrator 
Sr. Uyen-Chi Dang, ACJ 
admincsa@ccatuga.org 

 

Director of Liturgy and Music 
James Perkins 

music@ccatuga.org 
 

Director of Religious Ed                            
  Lynn Renna             

dre@ccatuga.org 
 

 

Sacramental Coordinator  
Sr. Carmen Cabrejos, ACJ 
sacraments@ccatuga.org 

 

Administrative Assistant 
Elizabeth Porter  

finance@ccatuga.org 
 

Special Projects 
Sarah Gries 

bulletin@ccatuga.org 

Diane Ambrose, Huguette Bourgery, Mim & Nick Bourke, Shirley Bundy, Bill Burden, Grace Byrne, Brian Carr, 
Mary Colley, Lori Craig, Norma d'Azzo, Betty DeGuilo, Elena Dekazos, MaryAnn Deom, Bob Dube, Tom Eaton, 
Sonny Fincher, Alice Gallagher, Carol Garbon, Mildred George, the Glisson family, Amy Hartwell, Bob Henry, 
 Ann Johnson, Gordan Manning, Jim Miller, Jim Mueller, Mikel Nicolo, Barbara O’Brien, Sharon Perrine, 
Norah Risher, Tom Risher, Joel Rivera, Ann Schrauth, Carole Seeley, Jimmy Simons, Eileen Sinda, Doug Tigert, 

 and Joan Weiss. 

With deepest sympathy, our community prays for the souls of the faithful departed and for their loved ones 
especially Carl Huberty, Kathirae Severson, Edward Fitzgerald and Gloria Ronczkowksi. 

 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intentions for January: May the Lord give us the grace to live in full fellowship with our 
brothers and sisters of other religions, praying for one another, open to all.  
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WE LIFT UP IN PRAYER 

December 6, 2020 

Offertory $12,967.13 Alms $284.00 

December 13, 2020 

Offertory $20,619.40 Alms $266.75 

 43RD 5K HUMAN RACE TO TAKE PLACE ON SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 13 
The race must go on but it may look a little different. We are looking at options to run the race and keep everyone 

safe.  If you would like to volunteer for our 5K Human Race Committee, we welcome you. Contact Sr. Uyen-Chi and 
admincsa@ccatuga.org if you would like volunteer for the planning committee or would like more information. 

Runners, be sure to mark this on your calendar! 
 

FINANCIAL GIVING UPDATES            

Thank you for continuing to generously share your treasures with the Catholic Center for its operations, ministries, 
and outreach programs. For any questions,  please contact the Center. 

 KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CORNER  

Welcome to the Knights of Columbus Corner at the Catholic Center UGA. 
 It is Christmas! Just a thought from St. Teresa of Calcutta: It is Christmas every time you let God love others through 

you… yes, it is Christmas every time you smile at your brother and offer him your hand. The Knights of Columbus 
wish you a Blessed and Merry Christmas! 

HOLY FAMILY COUNSELING CENTER 

Catholic Counseling Tracy Cullom, LAPC, with Holy Family Counseling Center, provides 
counseling for individuals, couples and families from a Catholic perspective at The Catholic 

Center at UGA. For information and appointments, please call 678-993-8494 or visit their 
website at holyfamilycounselingcenter.com .  

GSYPF BIBLE STUDY 
The Graduate Students & Young Professionals Bible study is currently on break for the holidays and will begin its 

winter/spring study on Monday, January 25 at 7:00 p.m. via Zoom. Newcomers are always welcome.  For more info, 
contact Christy Sinksen at 706-613-0921 or csinksen@uga.edu. 

mailto:csinksen@uga.edu

